Memorandum

To:

Council Member Vallone
Council Member Cabrera
From:

Gary Altman

Re:

Int 984
Date:

February 13, 2013



Please be advised that pursuant to Rule 6.30 of the Council, the Speaker has transferred Int 984 from the Committee on Public Safety to the Committee on Technology. 

C: 
Ruthie DelFranco
